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Dear EDD Community members,  

We hope that 2021 has started well for you and that you are healthy and safe. 

The European Commission’s Directorate-General for International 

Partnerships has the pleasure to inform you that the 14th edition of the 

European Development Days (EDD 2021) will take place on 15 – 16 June 

2021, in a digital format.  
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We reaffirm our commitment to the EU’s Green Deal and will 

maintain the theme ‘The Green Deal for a Sustainable Future’.   

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

We would also like to inform you that the EDD 2021 Programme and the 

Young Leaders Programme selection will be announced in the coming 

weeks. 

 

For more information, please refer to the FAQ which are regularly updated 

on the EDD website. 

 

Kind regards,  

The EDD Team. 

  

FAQ 

Click here 

Website 

www.eudevdays.eu 
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For any outstanding questions, please contact the EDD Team at 

community@eudevdays.eu  
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